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From: r5hearingclerk
To: "Paul Sarratori"
Cc: Gross, Louise C; Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his)
Subject: RE: In the Matter of Cutting Edge Enterprises, Inc., Docket No. CAA-05-2024-0004
Date: Friday, June 7, 2024 8:59:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Mr. Sarratori,
 
I do not have the authority to grant extensions of time. Please follow the procedures set forth in 40
C.F.R. Part 22 (the Consolidated Rules) for filing motions, service, etc., and forward your request to
the U.S. EPA Region 5 Regional Judicial Officer, Ann Coyle, at coyle.ann@epa.gov.
 
Thank you,
Juliane Grange
 
Juliane Grange
Regional Hearing Clerk
United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
Phone 312-886-9868
 
 

From: Paul Sarratori <paul@sarratorilaw.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 8:31 AM
To: r5hearingclerk <r5hearingclerk@epa.gov>
Cc: Gross, Louise C <gross.louise@epa.gov>; Futerman, Andrew (he/him/his)
<Futerman.Andrew@epa.gov>
Subject: In the Matter of Cutting Edge Enterprises, Inc., Docket No. CAA-05-2024-0004
 

 
Dear Regional Hearing Clerk:
 
I am currently representing Cutting Edge in the above-referenced matter.  An answer to a Complaint
and Notice of Opportunity for Hearing was served on my clients and today is the deadline to file an
answer.  I am seeking an extension so Cutting Edge can seek and hire different and or additional
counsel.  I am inquiring as to whom I should direct my motion for the extension of time to answer.
 
Thank you.
 
 

Paul Sarratori
Mesenbourg & Sarratori Law Offices, P.A.
2601 Coon Rapids Blvd.
Coon Rapids, MN 55433
Office: (763) 754-5555 (voice only)
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This e-mail is intended to be read only by the intended recipient. This e-mail may be legally
privileged or protected from disclosure by law. If you are not the intended recipient, any
dissemination of this e-mail or any attachments is strictly prohibited, and you should refrain from
reading this e-mail or examining any attachments. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify
the sender immediately and delete this e-mail and any attachments. Thank you.
 
 


